
Mtth’ N&,tIon
Saskatchewan

Peter Dodson
Senior Policy Analyst
Intergovernmental Affairs Unit
Métis Nation — Saskatchewan
306-667-0419

Attn: Bev Worsley

July 3, 2009

Dear Bev:

As was introduced at the PMC meeting on June in Saskatoon, this is the first bi-weekly mail out from

the Bilateral desk of the Intergovernmental Affairs Unit to update you on what is happening with the
Saskatchewan Government. As the MN-S moves forward and tries to build a stronger relationship with
the province, it is important that you be kept apprised of major policy decisions and activities that affect

Métis citizens across Saskatchewan and in your area.

These mail outs are designed to provide you with as much information as possible in as easy to read

format as possible. While at times there will be full provincial press releases included in the packages,
for the most part, you will receive a package that includes summaries of the previous two weeks

provincial press releases. As well, I will also be passing along regional specific press releases and

developments to those Regional Directors affected by those events. I will also include non-

Saskatchewan government developments in these mail outs from time to time, especially those that

directly affect Métis citizens in Saskatchewan.

As this is a pilot project, I would love to hear from you in regards to any feedback, comments, or

suggestions that you may have.
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The Métis Nation — Saskatchewan represents Métis Citizens living in Saskatchewan. As such, the MN-S strives for the political, legal and
constitutional recognition and guarantee of the rights of our People, including the right to a land and resource base, self-government and
self-government institutions.




